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AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 
 August  2018 

 
 “I, even I, am the LORD; and beside me there is no saviour.” (Isaiah 43:11).  
Greetings from Western Australia in the precious name of Jesus Christ.  
 
 We’re thankful to be able to report that the work of propagating the Gospel is 
continuing to go forward here in our area of Western Australia.  The community 
newspaper has given us good visible placement thus far for each of the articles that 
have been published, for which we are thankful.  I hope to be able to have several more 
articles submitted to the newspaper continuing into September.  We remain thankful for 
the opportunity to bear witness to the glories of the Lord Jesus Christ.   
 
 Cyd and I would both like to express our sincere thanks for the cards and 
expressions of love and encouragement that have been sent our way.  We are thankful 
for the Lord’s people, and for the Lord’s blessings and tender mercies upon us all.   
 
   Thank you for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the 
Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James 
 

News From The Homefront News From The Homefront News From The Homefront News From The Homefront     
 
Something Free – 
 
It is a nice surprise in life when someone is kind and you receive something free.  The other 
day, we were offered a free newspaper by a worker at McDonald’s.  We are old-fashioned and 
prefer to read the news in newsprint and were tickled to receive it.  A little later we looked and 
found that it was outdated.  It was somewhat funny as we wondered if the young man who gave 
it to us even looked at the date.  Later we were praying for God’s blessings upon the Gospel 
articles that have gone out in the newspapers.  It is encouraging to know that the Gospel 
announces the free gift of grace, and it is the best news and is never outdated.   
 
A friend in Christ, Cyd James 


